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BRISTOL AREA MG OWNERS CLUB COMMITTEE MEETING Tuesday, 2 February 2021 

PRESENT 

Garry Bishop 

Chris Leverett 

Ian Scott 

Pauline Leverett 

Val Scott  

Janet Pryce-Jones 

Violet Delmas  

Richard Delmas 

 

Andrew Hounsom 

Bert Hurditch 

APOLOGIES Action 

Steve Richards  

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING  

Agreed  

MATTERS ARISING  

  

TREASURER'S REPORT  

Club: £6650.07 – Autumn Run: £166.15 – Bluebell: £1381.01 – TOTAL:£8197.23 

Down £63.94 on year (last year down £443.62). Improved due to no Christmas Party. 

£1000 of Bluebell funds used for Guide Dog sponsorship. [Further to previous minutes, JPJ 

suggested BLM stand for Bloody Lovely Motors!] 

 

AREA SECRETARY'S REPORT  

AH to run future Zoom committee meetings. Stibbs to run Zoom Club Nights. Stibbs will 

prepare presentation for February Club Night but will only facilitate Club Nights after that. 

Any future presentations required will be done by PL with help from AH if necessary (since AH 

is still working and PL is not).  Committee agreed the new AGM procedure with a couple of minor 

amendments. PL to circulate procedure with ‘timetable’. 

AH 

 

PL/AH 

 

PL 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT  

Renewals: Sue & Andy Davison (103) 

John Dudley (153) 

John & Sue Lake (221) 

Andy & Catherine Rigler (37) 

Jean & Mike Sanders (39) (no email) 

Peter Stanley (222) 

Gillian & Richard Stibbs (251) 

Bob & Yvonne Swinney (45) 

Valerie Wotley (56) (nothing sent yet – for discussion) 

Email Reminders: Paul & Sandra Stubbs (250) (Jan) 

Margaret & Steven Williams (167) (Jan) 

Letter reminders: None 

Lapsed: None 

New members:  None 

Notes: New address for Anthony Grafton Green – just moving a few streets 

down – still in Thornbury – email and phone numbers remain the same 

Should someone phone Val Wotley to see if she wishes to remain on 

membership?**   

Still to pay: Sue & Andy Davison (103) 

Jean & Mike Sanders (39) (no email) 

Peter Stanley (222) 

Paul & Sandra Stubbs (250) (Jan) 

Margaret & Steven Williams (167) (Jan) 

And of course Val Wotley 

** BH has phoned Val Wotley and she thinks she will rejoin. 

As at 02/02/2021 we have 83 memberships – total £1075 (inc £15 p&p) 137 members (+ 1 

named child) – 54 couples/family memberships + 25 single memberships + 4 Hon Members  
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FUND RAISING  

Ditto (refer to last month )  

REGALIA  

SR not here. Taken delivery of a new motorcycle!  

EVENT CO-ORDINATOR'S REPORT  

VD has had text from Chairman of Rugby Club who thinks there’s no problem with our bookings 

for this year. 

February Club Night: 9 photos in so far for the presentation. 

Scattegory category paper is available on website. [PL will send out Club Night reminder to 

members this weekend with link to download Scattegory] 

March Club Night: PL to find something – “Where in the World?” quiz or similar. 

Not the Bluebell Run: Delmas waiting to see what the situation is and will contact the hotel as 

necessary. 

 

 

 

PL 

 

PL 

VD/RD 

AUTUMN RUN  

Date agreed 5th September. PL to put ad in Enjoying MG for April/May/June/July so must send 

in March. Hopefully Committee Run one or two weeks prior. Delmas have sail flags. PL holding 

fire until things change. The world is on pause so most bookings will probably be last minute. 

PL 

AOB  

VS has received MG envelopes from MGOC. 

IS said that Tim Hipwell put in Enjoying MG that he’s been having chemo. PL to send him our 

best wishes. 

[NOTE FROM PL: This is what I sent – “At last night's BAMGOC committee meeting your 

comments in Enjoying MG's Regional Review were mentioned. Of course those members who 

were not aware of your diagnosis were anxious and worried for you. They have asked me to pass 

on all their good wishes and those of the whole Club for your continued improvement and future 

good health.” – the rest of my message was personal.] 

 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING  

Tuesday 2nd March on Zoom in the comfort of your own home.  
 


